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Newsletter                        15th June 2018 

 

 Jimmy Joes Clothing Recycling Event – Next Friday, 22nd June 2018!! 

 

Collection sacks and information relating to the Jimmy Joes clothing recycling event have now been 

distributed via the children. Items that the company are looking for include 

good quality new and used clothes, paired shoes, bags, soft toys, belts, and 

accessories. Jimmy Joes will come to school on the date above to weigh 

the donations and pay us per kilo collected. If you have already filled your 

allocated sack, the company will accept black bags, however please ensure 

your sack is labelled with your child’s class.  

We are requesting the sacks are returned to school on the morning of 

Friday 22nd outside the Village Hall as the weigh in will take place later that 

morning. (There will be a designated drop off area for each class). If you 

need additional collection sacks, please see Sam Shilton in the school 

office. Again, please ensure your sack/bag is clearly labelled with your 

child’s class. 

We have taken part in Jimmy Joes clothing recycling for several years now and it has continued to be a very 

successful event. It is not only a great way to raise funds, but also a good way to educate pupils on the 

importance of recycling. More information can be found at http://www.jimmyjoes.co.uk/ 

 

 PTA Meeting 

Thank you to those who came to our PTA meeting on Monday. Planning for Sports Day continued and 

other events scheduled for the remainder of the term were discussed. There were also discussions over 

the future of the PTA committee going forward due to the lack of support. The PTA at the Pochin School 

has always managed to raise a significant amount of money for the children, however without your 

help, this cannot continue. Please consider supporting the PTA so that we can continue to enhance and 

enrich our children’s time at the Pochin School. 

** 

As a fun incentive for 

the children, the class 

who collects and 

weighs in the most 

donations will receive a 

non-school uniform 

day!  

** 
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This was our last formal meeting this term, with the next meeting being our AGM, which will be held at 

the beginning of the Autumn Term. If you are interested in standing for a position on the PTA 

committee for the coming year, please see one of the committee. 

 

 Sports Day – Tuesday, 26th June (weather permitting)  

 

Sports Day is scheduled for Tuesday, 26th June 2018 (weather permitting) back up Sports Day is scheduled 

for Thursday, 28th June 2018.  

 

Children’s Teas 

 

In keeping with one of the school’s traditions, on sports day the children will go back to the village hall 

after the races, to enjoy a special sports day tea. This is a lovely tradition, which the children all enjoy.  

Thank you to all those who have kindly offered to help out and/or donate an item for the children’s 

teas.  Don’t forget, while the children are enjoying their tea at school, we will be selling refreshments on 

the cricket field (weather permitting!!) We will also draw the raffle during this time, so please don’t 

disappear straight after the races finish! 

 

Rosettes 

 

As is tradition on Sports Day, children will wear a rosette of their house colour pinned to their t-shirts’ 

these can be purchased in the playground after school or from the school office from next week.  

 

Please note that we have a limited supply of rosettes so it will be first come first served (please try not 

to leave it until sports day as sometimes we do run out!).  
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 Stay Informed 

 

Please continue to check the PTA page link on the school website 

http://www.pochin.leics.sch.uk/pta.htm, and ‘like’ our face book page ‘Pochin School PTA’ for updates. 

We would love to hear from you if you have any queries, questions or ideas. See below for dates for 

your diary! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 2018: 

 

Friday, 22nd June, 2018   Jimmy Joes Clothing Recycling Event 

Tuesday, 26th June, 2018  Sports Day 

Thursday, 28th June, 2018  Back Up Sports Day 

Friday, 6th July, 2018 6:30-8:30pm End of Year Whole School Disco 

Wednesday, 11th July, 2018, 2pm Founders Day 

Friday, 13th July, 2018   End of Summer Term 
 
Monday, 11th September, 6:30pm PTA AGM 


